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   Town of Greene
220 Main Street 

Greene, ME  04236

Tel. (207) 946-5146 ~ Fax (207) 946-2102


The Comprehensive Plan is a guide for the town looking ahead to the next 10 years, and taking into consideration the towns history in the long term, as well as the past 10 years, presumably since the last Comprehensive Plan. The town Land Use Ordinance reflects the Comprehensive Plan in directing the growth of the town. Town officials and committees are guided by the Comprehensive Plan in making decisions that will have short and long term effects on the town.
The most recent Comprehensive Plan we have in Greene was produced in 1999. Because the Comprehensive is so outdated, it is not very useful in many matters that come before the town today. Many issues of importance today were not important 25 years ago, and some were not even thought of yet. For example, in 1999, nobody imagined there might be hundreds of acres covered with solar collector panels. Yet, today, that is a discussion of great importance to the future of the town.

Times change. Technology changes. The Comprehensive Plan needs to be brought current, so the administrators in town government are moving new growth in the direction chosen by the people of the town.

With that in mind, the Comprehensive Plan Committee needs input from the people. What is important to you, as a citizen of the town of Greene? What do you like about the town? What changes would you like to see? Where should the town plan to be in the next 10 years?
The Comprehensive Plan Committee meets on the first Wednesday of the month at 6:00 PM at the Greene Town Office. The committee has been working to digest and understand the Comprehensive Plan of 1999 and to determine how the town has moved in the direction defined in the Plan. 

Now, the Committee is prepared to begin forming the next Comprehensive Plan. That Plan will guide the town into the future to 2035. The Committee is made from people who live in Greene and have an interest in the future of the town. The Comprehensive Plan Committee wants to hear from the citizens of Greene in this process of planning for the next 10 years.

Over the next several months, we will hold public meetings where your ideas are welcome. Those public meetings will be advertised here on the town website, at public posting locations throughout town and on the towns Facebook page. 

We have established an email address where you can send your thoughts and ideas. That address is info@townofgreene.net and we encourage you to utilize it. If you prefer regular mail via USPS, please send it to Town of Greene, 220 Main St., Greene ME 04236 Attention: Greene Comprehensive Plan, or call the code enforcement officer at 946-5146 with your comments.
Thank you!
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